
Presidents Message 
Our December session will be at the Riverboat! Paul Newey from the Salt Lake Olympic 
Committee Information Systems area will be our featured speaker.  Paul traveled to Atlanta this 
summer to review the activities at the 96 Olympic Games.  He will share his experience with us 
and offer some insights on the Salt Lake City preparation for the 2002 best Olympics ever! Here 
is your opportunity to network with fellow midrange users, managers, and others in this area. 
That's what this group is about.  Sharing and progressing.  I am looking forward, as always, to 
this months meeting.  Come out, mingle, learn and share with each other!!  RSVP to one of the 
group presidency if possible.  Two free luncheons per paid membership, others are $10 at the 
door. 
PS - (Don't forget the prize drawings too!) 
 
 
 
 
Murray City has some surplus terminals to give away.  Please contact David Larsen 264-2501. 
 


